
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/26/2024 8:50:54 PM

First name: Greg

Last name: Barltrop

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I strongly oppose the prohibition of rock climbing anchors. These are essential infrastructure for

climbers to safely descend routes. They are almost entirely installed by trained and experienced climbers in a

smart, ethical manner. To go an d remove these would be wasteful and dangerous as in many areas it would put

the technician at risk of harm. And then the next climber would find themselves facing a bolt scar instead of a

safe way to descend. 

I do not see a reasonable explanation of removing these or prohibiting the installation and maintenance of rock

climbing anchors in our public lands. 


